
   
 
 Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 157 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 14/06/18.  
 
Please send me information regarding how much money was spent on counterfeit drugs 
between 30/5/17 and 30/5/18. 
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information.    
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that to our knowledge there has been zero spend on 
counterfeit drugs for the time period specified. 
 


